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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are offered universal infant free school meals. This is regardless 

of your household income. 

You do not have to apply for universal free school meals. However, you can apply for your school to get 

extra funding from the Government (called Pupil Premium), if you receive one of the benefits listed 

below: 

• Universal Credit - with an annual earned income of no more than £7,400 after tax 

• Income Support 

• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

• Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit) 

• Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual gross income of no more than 

£16,190 

The Local Authority are providing FSM Vouchers to the value of £15.00 per month per child for families 

in receipt of Pupil Premium, this scheme is due to run until March 2024. 

This Pupil Premium funding helps us to provide additional support, cost towards school trips and specialist 

resources, helping us work towards raising the attainment of disadvantaged pupils of all abilities to reach 

their potential. 
 

If you believe you may be eligible for this please follow the below link: 

 

https://fiso.norfolk.gov.uk/synergy/Enquiries/Citizen/FreeSchoolMeals.aspx/ 

 

If you are finding it difficult to feed you family and require additional support please ask to speak to 

Lynne Mezzetti (DSL) who will be able to assist you further. All discussions of these matters are strictly 

confidential. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 
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